
For a more successful travel experience with 
these batteries, we recommend discharging 
them before your flight. This practice has 
contributed to the success of numerous 
travelers using larger capacity batteries and 
ensuring smooth passages through security 
checks. 

The information provided is based on 
the experiences of numerous 

travelers who have successfully 
brought their DPVs and batteries on 
many flights with various airlines and 

through different countries. It has 
been observed that airports and 

countries with stricter regulations 
have shown more consistency with 

9AH Dewalt batteries, as opposed to 
the 12AH ones. Therefore, when 

traveling to remote locations, it may 
be advisable to opt for the 9AH 

Traveling with your 
DeWalt Batteries 

Travel with 
discharged 

batteries 

Ensure that these batteries are 
kept in your carry-on luggage, 

not in checked bags or 
equipment.

 Remember to follow these 
guidelines.

For a more 
successful trip 

through TSA this is 
what we suggest. 

For every Two discharged batteries 
with DeWalt Red Air Travel Clip 
Installed, you will need x1 large clean 
clear Ziploc Bag and x1 printed copy 
of the DeWalt MSDS ( Safety Date 
Sheet) in the appropriate language. 

The Battery MSDS sheet can be found 
for printing by a simple google search 
of "DeWalt MSDS" . 

Additionally having things like TSA 
precheck have also helped users with 
moving through airport security.


